
Every Monday during the month of June, Lucy and 

Samantha from the UK ran art and drama work-

shops, resulting in a final production of Noah's Ark, 

which was shown to the whole school in a morn-

ing assembly. 

21 students from Class 7A and 7B were chosen at 

random to take part in this exciting activity. During 

art workshops the children decorated and de-

signed colorful fish and sea creatures to become 

part of the sea prop. They also were able to deco-

rate their own animal masks, which after the per-

formance, they have taken to their homes. The chil-

dren had so much fun, they didn't want to leave 

the workshop. 

This class is beautiful!”This is the first time a lot of 

these children have been able to engage in a pro-

ject like this. 

The drama workshops taught them the discipline 

of acting, whilst giving them a chance to express 

themselves through movement. The students learnt 

a lot in these few workshops and it really did show.  

On Monday 3rd of July, the children prepared 

themselves on the stage. The whole school was 

watching. The children remembered all of their 

parts and the timing. They acted professionally. For 

some of these children it was the first time they 

have been on the stage. Which is a huge achieve-

ment, with a massive boost to their self-confidence. 

So thanks to the Monkeys, Birds, Tigers, Fish, Ele-

phants, and to Noah and his Family 
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